
College Council Report of April 8, 2016 
Prepared by Mark Staller for FCDC: 

 
The last College Council Meeting was on Friday, April 8.  Highlights from the College Council meeting: 
 

• President Christian reported that BC is moving forward with plans for a Bond campaign (pending  
KCCD Board approval), and BC is moving forward with rolling out the Renegade Promise. 

• Vice-President Gomez-Heitzeberg is chairing a committee to review the BC Administrative 
Structure.  The committee is scheduled to report out its findings to College Council at the end of 
April. 

• Dean Pluta led the College Council through a discussion of the College Council Strategic 
Directions report that is due to AIQ on April 21. 

• Mark Staller presented the BC Accreditation timeline.  Work on Accreditation will begin in 
earnest in Fall 2016, for an Institutional Self-Evaluation Report that is due Spring 2018.  The ISER 
will include a Quality Focus Essay (QFE) containing two or three action projects. 

• Mark Staller presented a preliminary draft of the written Strategic Enrollment Management Plan 
being prepared by the Enrollment Management Committee.  The EMC will be presenting a 
completed draft of the SEMP to the campus community at the end of the Spring 2016 semester. 

 
Important Dates Coming Up: 
 
° April 21, 7:00pm.: Renegade Talks (Indoor Theater)  
° April 29: Public unveiling of Renegade Promise  
° April 30, 2016: Accomplishments on Strategic Plan deadline  
° May 6: Chicano/Latino Commencement Celebration  
° May 6: Honor Reception  
° May 7: Performing Arts, Combined Concert 
 ° May 10: Black Graduates Recognition Ceremony  
° May 13: BC Commencement 


